
 

Memorandum 22-129 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER  

DATE:  AUGUST 8, 2022  

SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT TO THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) 
COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE  

Christine Thorsrud is reappointed to the ADA Compliance Committee. The term will expire August 31st 
2025. 

 

Recommendation  

Confirm the reappointment of Christine Thorsrud to the ADA Compliance Committee. 
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